B . Combhairle Contae

. bt Atha Cliath Theas
Connecting You to e South Dublin County Council

Mr. Hugh Creegan,

Director of Transport, Planning and Investment
National Transport Authority,

Dun Scéine,

Harcourt Lane,

Dublin 2

3

10™ January 2013

Review of Bus Services Within the Administrative Area of South Dublin County
Council

Dear Mr. Creegan,

The following question has been submitted for the County Council Meeting to be held on
14™ January 2013:-

“To ask the Manager to seek a detailed update from the National Transport Authority on
its review of bus services in our County?”

In reply we have stated that we have written to the National Transport Authority in this
regard,

Please advise the Council if you have completed your assessment of Bus Atha Cliath’s
“Network Direct Project” relating to Bus services in the greater Dublin area and South
Dublin County in particular and can you update the Council on this issue to enable me to
revert to the Elected Members on the matter?

Yours sincerely,

Tom Curtin
Administrative Officer
Roads Department
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